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Oregon's proven, accessible, and secure vote by mail system helps keep our 

elections free and fair. I vehemently oppose SB 210 and any other offensive attempt 

at making it more difficult for my fellow Oregonians to vote. Vote by mail is safe, 

secure, effective and, for many Oregonians, enables us to make more informed 

decisions. It is fundamental to ensuring that ALL eligible voters, regardless of their 

circumstances, have the opportunity to participate in our democracy free from 

prohibitive, discriminatory, and unnecessary barriers. 

I urge you to reject Senate Bill Number 210 and protect the rights of all Oregonians to 

vote conveniently, securely, and fairly. 


